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Chaplain: 
Father Matthew Hysell, M.A., M.Th.  
mghysell@netscape.net  email 
 
Pastoral Worker 
Sister Elizabeth Kass, S.P. 
(780) 701-1817  TTY 
(780) 436-7255  fax 
 (780) 446-7317  text-message 
ekass@sistersofprovidence.ca  email 
ekass@telus.blackberry.net  mobile 
 
Chairperson 
Mr John Shores 
(780) 434-8640 TTY 
jshores@shaw.ca  email 
  

 
 
 

         Our Lord ascends into 
Heaven as his Apostles and 
other followers watch. 
    
 
 

ICDA Canadian Section 

          Chapter # 108 
 

Website 
www.DeafCatholicEdmonton.org      
  
Charitable Donation Number 
       11918-6757-RR0001 
 
 
 

    
 Office and Mailing Address  

 3005 - 119th Street    Edmonton, Alberta T6J 5R5    (780) 436-7250 

Today’s Readings 
     First Reading: Acts 1:1-11 
     Psalm # 47 
    Second Reading: Hebrews 9:24-28, 10:19-23 
    Gospel: Luke 24:46-53 
Next Sunday – May 19th – PENTECOST SUNDAY 
    First reading: Acts 2:1-11 
    Psalm # 104 
    Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 12:3-7, 12-13 
    Gospel: John 20:19-23 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
ASCENSION OF THE LORD – Today is the beautiful feast of the 
ascension of the Lord into Heaven.   Jesus time on earth ends and he 
returns to God his Father.  It was hard for the Apostles to see Jesus go 
but Jesus asked them to remain in Jerusalem until he sends what the 
Father promised, the helper – the Holy Spirit.   Before he leaves the 
earth, Jesus blessed them, and promised to be with them always. 
 

NEWS ABOUT JEAN PROCYK – Jean was moved to St. Joseph’s 
Hospital, 10707 - 29 Avenue on Tuesday, April 30th.  Jean is in room 
#306 A.   This room is on the second floor, in the area called 
“Rosewood Gardens.  You are encouraged to visit Jean, even for a 
short visit.  (This place is not far from Providence Centre, near the old 
Sears Store at the former Heritage Mall.)  Sister Elizabeth visited Jean 
on May 1st and again last Thursday, May 9th.   That made Jean very 
happy.   So try to visit her when you can. 
 

MONDAY, MAY 13TH at the ASD – “Communication Experiences of 
Deaf and Hard of Hearing People”.   Time: 7- 830 P.M.   Room TBA 
 

BIBLE STUDY- The next Bible Study, scheduled for Thursday, May 
16th is cancelled because Father Matthew will be away.   The next 
one and last one will be on Thursday, May 30th.   

 

MINUTE MEDITATION – Sunday does not just prepare us for the 
week ahead – it prepares us for eternity.     from “Tweet Inspiration” 

   Happy Mother’s Day to all mothers. 
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